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24 April 2019 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
At the 23 April 2019 Ordinary Meeting, Council resolved to place the following documents on public 
exhibition for 28 days: 
 

• Draft Councillor Induction and Professional Development Policy 2019 
• Draft Work Health and Safety Policy 2019 
• Draft Investment Policy 2019 

 
These documents are available for inspection at Council's Administration Building, 32 Salisbury Street, 
Uralla, or accessed from council’s website: www.uralla.nsw.gov.au  
 
Written submissions can be made to Council until 5:00pm, 24 May 2019. Submissions or enquiries can 
be made by email to council@uralla.nsw.gov.au or by letter to The General Manager, PO Box 106, 
Uralla NSW 2358. 
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